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Lee, Chris

From: miriam ramirez <meramirez414@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 8:18 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Accommodations RE: Zoning Code Technical Committee meeting Feb 5 | 2pm

Greeting Chris Lee, 
 
I would like to request for the Zoning Code Technical Committee to honor the original accommodations set for 
Webcasting the February 5th meeting at 2pm in Room 301-B, City Hall LIVE at 
www.milwaukee.gov/channel25. 
 
Item 240997: A substitute ordinance relating to creation of the RT5 zoning district and item 240999: A 
substitute ordinance relating to zoning regulations for accessory dwelling units deserve a proper audience from 
the public in consideration of accessibility and transparency.  
 
I understand it was amended and excused as an error. This is unacceptable and an attempt not to correct 
this issue deems for further investigation on said error. Community members who have planned to attend via 
webcasting are now shut out, and many residents have sent in letters in opposition that we still expect to be read 
on public record. The City's capacity issue does not comply with the equitable and timely manner in which 
notices are being sent to the public and constituents. A simple remedy to this confusion would be to allow at 
minimum, the webcating of this meeting.  
 
I would also like to request that myself and fellow Milwaukee residents receive confirmation of the letters we 
have sent in opposition to these two items mentioned above so we may ensure, due diligence and inclusion are 
respected as part of the community input process set in place to honor the public's right to information and 
acknowledgement in the decision making process. 
 
I would also like to request this communication be read on the record during today's Zoning Code TEchnical 
Committee meeting at 2pm. 
 
Please reply if you have received both my opposition letter and this email with the above requests. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Elizabeth Ramirez 
414-398-6257 
807 s. 14th st 53204 
 
 
 


